
We also had visitors this week  from the Hale
Synagogue. They taught the children about daily

Jewish life, talked about Shabbat and brought
some Challah bread to share. The children were
also shown how to write Hebrew and looked at

some extracts of the Torah.

Dear Families,
It was an absolute pleasure to visit Bramhall
High School this week with Year 5, to see the
performance of ‘We Will Rock You’. I felt very
proud to see so many of our previous Nevill
Road pupils up on the stage. Many of them
took part in Performance Club and choir
whilst they were a part of our NRJ family and
it is so good to see that their talents
continue to be fostered. 

Please be reminded that the Year 6 parent’s
evenings will be taking place next week:

Please book an appointment through school
spider.

I hope you have an enjoyable weekend.
Kind regards
Mrs Cliff

Together Everyone Achieves More

Our Curriculum

In Music, Year 3 have been learning about
pentatonic scales and having a try at
playing some pentatonic melodies on

glockenspiels. 
Year 3 have also been creating abstract

sculptures inspired by playground
equipment and the work of Anthony Caro.

Tuesday 28th January - Y6 Parent’s Evening
4.00pm - 7.00pm

Wednesday 29th January - Y6 Parent’s Evening
4.00pm - 6.00pm



As so many of our children have
access to devices and the internet,
the need to keep them safe online
has grown over the past few years.

Please see the information and links
below. If you have any concerns or
questions about this issue, we are

always here to help
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-

children-safe/online-safety/

https://stockport.onlinesafetyhub.uk/

https://www.nevillroad-
jun.stockport.sch.uk/page/e-

safety/42873

We have now moved to Instagram - please follow us @nrjuniors

Photos of the week
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KEEPING OUR 
CHILDREN SAFE

ONLINE



 

Tuesday 28th January - Y6 Parent’s Evening 4.00pm - 7.00pm
Wednesday 29th January  - Y6 Parent’s Evening 4.00pm - 6.00pm
Monday 10th February -  Y5/6 Author Visit
Tuesday 11th February - Y6 visitor - PSHE focus
Friday 14th February - End of half term

Monday 24th February - Term starts
Thursday 27th - Friday 28th February - Y5 residential to York
Tuesday 4th March - Y6 visit - Stockport Air raid shelters
Thursday 6th March - SEND coffee morning
                                     - World Book Day
Friday 7th March - Y6 visit - Stockport Air raid shelters
Tuesday 18th March  - 4DB / 4G rivers visit
Tuesday 25th March - Y3, Y4, Y5 Parent’s Evening 4.00pm - 7.00pm
                                      - 4C rivers visit (Please note this date has
changed from 1st April)
Tuesday 26th March - Y3, Y4, Y5 Parent’s Evening 4.00pm - 6.00pm
Friday 11th April - End of Term

Monday 28th April - Term starts

Please note there may be further dates added in red to the diary as
more events are confirmed.

Together Everyone Achieves More


